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Submission: "It becomes very clear that there is support for the status quo that refuses to accept that the world is changing and
that new tech.is here with all the prospects for jobs and advancement into the future for us all. The proposal to reduce the FIT
for renewables is an attack on our childrens clean environmental future and it can not be allowed to go ahead.

Regards d.lavell"





